STONINGTON BOARD OF EDUCATION SPECIAL SUB-COMMUTTEE MEETING FEBRUARY 20, 2013

Gail MacDonald, Chairwoman, called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. in the Stonington High School Commons. Members present were Craig Esposito and Kevin Bornstein.

Also present was Dr. Van Riley, Superintendent of Schools.

The group discussed ideas for the formatting and content for the upcoming budget presentation to the Board of Finance. Rob Marseglia also offered some ideas.

The following motion was made by Craig Esposito and seconded by Kevin Bornstein:

Motion 1: To adjourn at 5:50 p.m.

Aye: All

Faith Leitner, Board Secretary